
Dear Seton alumni: 

Thank you for your good wishes and your offerings to the spiritual bouquet for my 80th 
birthday. I was overwhelmed and humbled by the response. It was beautiful to see how many 
alumni remembered fondly their days at Seton. I heard from alums from Seton’s very 
beginning to the newest graduating class. I had fun reminiscing about the all the variety of 
experiences in Seton’s 47 years. 
Please know that I pray for all my students, past and present, every day. Please know also 
that although Seton has changed exteriorly (more property, more buildings, more science 
equipment, more sports, more variety of classes, and best of all a stunning chapel where Jesus 
Christ is present), it has not changed interiorly. We still strive to provide a Christ-centered 
education that challenges our students to achieve excellence in all their endeavors. 

We hope to expand our alumni data base and keep our alumni involved in Seton. 

Please keep Seton in your prayers that we will remain faithful to our mission. If you’re ever in 
the neighborhood, please stop in and see us. 

Viva Cristo Rey! 

Anne W. Carroll 


